
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>
CC: Katie Turner <KatieTurner@schouse.gov>

'welchs@dnr.sc.gov' <welchs@dnr.sc.gov>
Date: 2/5/2018 11:16:54 AM

Subject: FW: Red Cross materials
Attachments: SClegislature.pdf

Please sign-up with me for the Red Cross Blood Drive next week Wednesday February 14th. There are only four 
individuals signed-up and we need thirty-five to support this effort and be successful!!
Thanks
Nurse Betsy
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
 

From: Betsy Hossenlopp 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 10:23 AM
 
To: ALLUSERS 
Cc: 'Katie Elliott' ; 'welchs@dnr.sc.gov' 
Subject: FW: Red Cross materials
 
The flu season this year has taken its toll on the blood donation efforts in South Carolina.
  The gift of life may save a life for Valentine’s Day.
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
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